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16th September 2016
Annwyl Rieni

Dear Parent / Carer

Breakfast Club
A number of pupils arrive at school well before 8.45 am each morning.  These pupils are unsupervised as supervision is provided for 10 minutes prior to the start of the school day at 8.55 am.

As of next Monday, 19th September, any pupil arriving before 8.45 am will be sent to the Breakfast Club, held in the small canteen, where supervision is provided.  The Breakfast Club is free of charge to all pupils, but parents will be required to fill in a registration form.  Pupils do not have to have a breakfast, but a healthy breakfast is provided to those who require one and arrive before 8.40 am.

The exception to this will be children who arrive by school transport who, if they arrive before 8.45 am, will wait in the reception area.
Swimming

School swimming lessons will start on Monday.  If your child is swimming this half term you will receive a text informing you of the day.
Absence following sickness

A reminder that any pupil who suffers from sickness or diarrhoea must not be returned to school for 48 hours after their last episode.
Yn gywir

Yours sincerely

Brian Davies

Pennaeth

Headteacher
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